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To whom it concerns,

I am deeply concerned by attempts to erode our right to free speech and peaceful protest. I do not support the
State government’s attempt to change these laws. In my view, they will not protect the rights of workers and
seriously threaten one of the basic rights in our democratic system.

Jarrod Cole

Lindisfarne 7015

Sent from my iPhone





